
From: Misty Sullivan <sullivan.misty555@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 12:35 PM 

To: Jacob Brown 

Subject: 1441 45th ave NE, AMANDA app# 24-101905-PLN 

 

I have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments:  

Right now the driveway is set back and flanked by nice landscaping and disguises that there's a big 

building/business back there. The plans describe moving that set-back up and it sounds like something 

to do with the pedestrian connection (?sidewalk). I would prefer that the setback stay as is to maintain 

the aesthetics of the neighborhood. Thank you 

 

Misty Sullivan 

1506 45th Ave NE; Salem, OR 97301 

503-559-4267 

sullivan.misty555@gmail.com 

4/28/2024 


